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When summer tips into fall, and daylight savings time ends, we know winter is 

just around the corner.  We are nearing the end of the first quarter of school so 

that means the most important duties on our calendar are November 18 and 19, 

Parent Conferences.  We would like to have all our teachers see many parents and 

families so that our students can share their progress in school.  I would really  

encourage you to bring your student to the conferences so that the information 

shared by our teachers can be supported at home. 

 

The school months of November and December are short on student days and 

long on family days.  Please encourage your student to attend as many days of 

school as possible.  Because there is only 5 weeks after Christmas until the semes-

ter ends, I would like all students to start the Winter Vacation fully up-to-date 

with school work. 

 

We would like to invite the North Valley Community to attend our school on the 

weekends of November 6-7 and 13-14.  Rob Money and our students have put in 

significant work and practice to make our fall drama production of “Play On” by 

Rick Abbot, a family entertainment evening. Our students love playing to large 

audiences.   

 

Winter sports are in the planning stage and we will have several home contests in 

Basketball, Wrestling, Swimming, and Bowling before the holidays.   

 

You should have gotten your student’s state assessment scores from last year.  I 

am proud to say that North Valley was the top scoring high school in the county in 

the areas of Language Arts and Math.   

 

I hope you and your family enjoy a great set of  

holidays. 

 

Dennis Misner  



 

 
 

ORDER YOUR CAPS AND GOWNS NOW... 

Seniors—If you have not ordered your cap and gown, please order 
by December 17th to avoid a late fee.  You can order them from 
Herff Jones at www.oregongraduateservices.com or by calling 
541-479-0955. 
 

SENIOR CLASS PARENT MEETING.. 

The senior class parent group puts on the graduation events such 
as the Christmas Bazaar, Grad Night and Baccalaureate. Their 
next meeting is scheduled for October 28th at 6 pm at NVHS.  All 
senior parents are encouraged to attend and participate as these 
events will not take place without the help of many senior parents. 

   

Baby Pictures and Senior Pictures… 

The yearbook staff encourage all seniors to submit a senior picture 
and baby picture for the yearbook.  They can be submitted in hard 
copy or digital format.  Just drop them off in the office or email 
them to northvalleyyearbook@charter.net.  These should be sub-
mitted by the end of February.   

 

 



_	

 From the Counseling office….. 

We have a college visit trip to U of O and Lane Community College planned for Oct. 28th. We 
will leave NVHS at 7:00am and return around 6:00pm.Permission slips have to be in by Monday 
October 26th. You must be passing your classes to take part. 

We continue to have colleges visit us! Jr's & Sr's are invited, sign up sheets are in student ser-
vices office. These are 30 minutes to 1 hour visits, that our students can get information from the 
local colleges.  
 Oct. 26th Linfield College  
 Nov. 3rd Portland State 
 
Volunteer opportunity for our students in December at the Rogue Winterfest.  Sign up in Stu-
dent Services. 
 
The deadline for early admissions to many colleges and universities is November 1st.   
 
OSAC and our Local Scholarship Packet (JCEF) will go online November 1st.  Please contact 
Andy Goldner or Brenda Richardson if you have any questions.  
 
FAFSA Parent Night 
We will be holding a FAFSA information night on December 1st at 6 pm in the commons.  All 
graduating seniors are welcome to attend to learn how to fill-out and complete the FAFSA for 
college federal aide funding.  
 
Upcoming SAT Registration 

Test Date  Registration Deadline  Late Fee Registration  

Nov. 7   Oct 9  2015    Oct 27 - 2015 

Dec. 5   Nov 5 2015    Nov 23, 2015 

Jan. 3   Dec 8, 2015               Dec 12, 2015 

 
 
 
 



  Kiwanis  Student of the Month  

  Haleigh Wagman         

       October   

 

 

 

Support North Valley FBLA  
NV FBLA is now linked to Fred Meyer's reward program! It doesn't cost you a thing 
to participate - all you have to do is link your Fred Meyer card to our program and 
go shopping!!! 

Here is the URL to the page that will link your card to North Valley FBLA:  http://
www.fredmeyer.com/topic/community-rewards-4.  Simply scroll down the  page to 
“Link your Rewards Card Now”, click on the link, search for FBLA an select North 
Valley FBLA!  Thank you for your continued support of our amazing FBLA students!  

 

 

 

 



YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW!  

Yearbooks are on sale with the bookkeeper or on www.jostens.com.  They are 

$55.00.  Personalizing your yearbook is available only on the website for a small 

fee.  There  will be a limited amount of yearbooks available, so order yours soon.  

_________________________________________________________ 

NVHS’s Website 
Please check-out our website—threerivers.k12.or.us and go to North Valley.  We are 

starting to post our events and calendars on the website.  We also are posting our 

daily announcements on our webpage.   

https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/school/

school-news.   

 

 

 

 

Teacher/Parent Conferences - Nov 18-19 

Conferences will held on  
11/18 from 4:00-7:15 pm in the evening and 

all day on 11/19 from 7:30 am –7:30 pm 
with breaks at 11:50 am and 3:40 pm 

If you would like to schedule a conference, 
please call 541-479-3388. 

 

 



Spanish 3 Class Camp Out ——— 
The Spanish 3 class camped out at Indian Mary Park on October 11th as a culminating 
activity for their “Camping Unit.”  The high light of the night was a Spanish lesson and 
sing along by Arturo Ville.  The songs included, “Eran Tres,” a tribute to three famous 
Hispanic Pablos, Pablo Picasso, Pablo Cassals and Pablo Neruda.   If you are interest-
ed in hearing Arturo sing, follow this link! https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=5_JEKs3PIE4 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

READER BOARD BIRTHDAY ANNOUNCMENTS…… 
You can announce your special someone’s birthday on our reader board for just 

$5.00.  The announcement will run for two days.  You must sign-up with the 

bookkeeper at least two days in advance to have your birthday placed on the board. 

 

 
 



North Valley Home  Games 

All games subject to change.  Log online to www.skylineoregonconference.org to get the most  
up-to-date info. 

Boys Basketball 
12/3—V vs. Eagle Point 

12/8—V vs. St. Mary’s  

12/15– V vs. Cascade Christian  

1/12– V vs. Phoenix  

 

 

Girls Basketball 
12/15—V vs. Ashland 

12/23– V vs. Illinois Valley  

1/12– V vs. Phoenix  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrestling 
12/4— At Phoenix 

12/5—Tournament at Hidden Valley  

12/11– Tournament at North Bend 

12/16—Meet at Sutherlin 

12/18– Tournament at Grants Pass  

1/9– Meet at Pleasant Hill High School 

 

 

Bowling  
12/20—Boys and Girls at Caveman Bowling  

1/24—Boys and Girls at Caveman Bowling—Senior Day   

 

 

 



 

Pink Week Success... 

North Valley FBLA hosted Pink Week October 5-8. The event kicked off with 
an assembly on October 2. The students heard first-hand accounts of breast 
cancer treatments from three survivors. In addition, a fashion show was held 
to model the dress-up days for Pink Week. Cookie-grams  and "Time to Tack-
le Breast Cancer" shirts were sold with proceeds going to the Connie Fiske 
Memorial Fund. In addition, the athletic program donated 20% of the gate 
from the volleyball and football games that week. Over $1500 was raised for 
the fund.  The event continued at Friday night's football game with the North 
Valley Knights donning pink football jerseys. Survivors were honored during 
halftime and 100 pink balloons were released after a moment of silence for 
the breast cancer warriors who lost the battle but continue to inspire us. 
FBLA would like to thank their sponsors for this event: Josephine County 
Foundation, Body Cover Design, and Rogue River Florist. 

 

 

 

 

 





  

Performances 

Friday, November 6 at 7PM 

Saturday, November 7 at 7PM 

Friday, November 13  at 7PM 

Saturday, November 14 at 7PM 

Prices 

$5 – Adults 

$4- Students, Seniors, and Chil-

dren (10 and under) 

 

Play On! 
                          by Rick Abbot 

This is the hilarious story of a theater group trying desperately to put on a play in 

spite of maddening interference from a haughty author who keeps revising the 

script days before the first show. 

“Play On!” is presented by special arrangement with SAMUEL 


